

WWAPT – Week 3:

Language Arts Assessment

1. Drag the words and drop them into their definitions:

Beneath Misfortune Preserved Sanctuary Settlements Uninhabited

Not lived in by people.

New places where people live.

A safe place; the protection given by such a place.

Kept in the same condition; protected from harm.

An instance of something very bad or unlucky happening.

In a lower place; below.

2. Unscramble the words that the pictures show:



starifact



sacerret



egsie



pruteed

3. Arrange the following words in alphabetical order. Mind the spelling of the words!

ancient civilization collapsed siege
descended invaded settlements artifacts
intrigued archaeologist philosopher pressure

- 1.
- 2.
- 3.
- 4.
- 5.
- 6.
- 7.
- 8.
- 9.
- 10.
- 11.
- 12.

4. Subject-verb agreement. Choose the correct option (write the words in the gaps):

- | | |
|--|-----------------------------|
| 1. Scholars _____ Troy only exists in stories. | believe / believes |
| 2. Archaeologists _____ for evidence of ancient cultures. | search / searches |
| 3. The city _____ never completely empty . | are / is |
| 4. Local guides _____ Hiram Bingham to Machu Pichu. | leads / lead |
| 5. Atlantis _____ back to the Greek philosopher Plato. | dates / date |
| 6. Franck Goddio _____ the ruins underwater. | discover / discovers |
| 7. Many countries _____ their own stories about lost cities. | have / has |
| 8. Archaeologists _____ people left Petra. | thinks / think |

5. Read the following text and select the correct answers to the questions:

The Summer Olympic Games

The Summer Olympic Games are held every four years. It is a major sporting event in which thousands of competitors from almost every nation in the world compete.

Originally, the ancient Olympic Games were held in Olympia, Greece from the 8th century BC to the 4th century AD. Then for 1500 years the Olympic Games weren't held until Baron Pierre de Coubertin founded the International Olympic Committee (IOC) in 1894.

The Olympic Games have taken place every four years since 1894, except for when World Wars I and II led to the cancellation of the 1916, 1940 and 1944 games.

The decision-making body for the games is the International Olympic Committee (IOC). The IOC is responsible for choosing the host city for each Olympic Games. Rio De Janeiro, Brazil (Rio) is hosting the Olympic Games in 2016.

More than 10,000 athletes from 207 nations will compete in over 300 events during the Rio Olympic Games. The top three athletes in each event receive Olympic medals; gold for first place, silver for second place and bronze for third place.

The Olympic Games are a remarkable event with so many memorable moments. It is an event where dreams are achieved and sporting heroes made.



1. **How often are the summer Olympic Games held?**
 - A) Every two years.
 - B) Every four years.
 - C) Every six years.
2. **Where were the Olympic Games first held?**
 - D) Olympus.
 - E) Olympya.
 - F) Olympia.
3. **When was the International Olympic Committee founded?**
 - G) 1894.
 - H) 1944.
 - I) 2016.
4. **What does the IOC do?**
 - J) It is responsible for choosing the host city for each Olympic Games.
 - K) It is responsible for competing in the Olympic Games.
 - L) It is responsible for showing the Olympic Games on TV.
5. **How many athletes receive Olympic medals in each event?**
 - M) One athlete.
 - N) Two athletes.
 - O) Three athletes.